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DEI Survey is Launching

TV Monitor Pilot is Live

Skiway Annual Report
Exciting things are hap-
pening at the Dartmouth 
Skiway as they ready for 
the upcoming season. 
Check out their annual 
report at https://mailchi.
mp/dartmouth/the-ski-
ways-first-annual-re-
port?e=3ac972996c. 

It's particularly interesting to hear about how 
students recently completed "an Efficiency 
Study for the Skiway as a part of the Cook 
Engineering Design Center’s Engineering 
Design Methodology and Project Initiation. 
This project was awarded the Dartmouth 
Society of Engineer's Prize." Now that the 
Skiway understands its carbon footprint, they 
"are creating a plan to mitigate that impact 
moving forward." Great job!

As a way to more broadly share information 
across the division, the DEI Council's sub-
committee on Communication suggested 
that information be posted on TV monitors in 
spaces where our employees work. Thanks 
to our leadership team, funding for these 
montiors has been approved. 
A pilot large-screen TV monitor is up in 
McKenzie's first floor break area as a proof 
of concept and is now LIVE! You can also 
view the slide show on this website. https://
sites.dartmouth.edu/campus-services-info/
monitor-6/
The slide show is set to rotate the slides ev-
ery 12 seconds on a continuous loop. Let us 
know what you think. If you have any sug-
gested topics to share or feedback on the 
pace of slide changes, please email Lisa.
Celone@dartmouth.edu. 
Meanwhile, we'll work to place several more 
monitors in other locations on campus. Stay 
tuned.  

Thanks to our Veterans!
This Friday is Veterans Day, 
a day to remember and thank 
those who have served our 
country and served us by put-
ting country first. 
Dartmouth is hosting a number 
of Veterans Day events and 
will, again, present a Slide 
Show of Remembrance in Bak-
er Berry Library and online.
To all those who have served, 
today, we honor and celebrate 
YOU!

Project Manager 
Andrew Miraldi, 
US Army Captain 
at Iwo Jima, 
Japan

Today's newsletter has been expanded to recognize milestone years of 
service for employees who have worked at Dartmouth for 10, 15, 20, 25, 30 
and 35 years. Take a moment to recognize and celebrate these friends and 
colleagues who have given so much to Dartmouth. You are AWESOME!

Please take time before the Thanksgiving 
break to complete the 2nd annual Campus 
Services DEI survey. The survey will be used 
to identify where progress has been made to 
improve our work culture and where to contin-
ue focusing our efforts.  
As an important member of our division, your 
opinion and suggestions matter.  
The survey is available on-line from Nov. 9-22 
at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B83J2Q8 
or can be completed in hard copy format. 
Paper copies will be available throughout the 
division by Nov. 11 and, when completed, 
can be placed in pre-labeled envelopes or in 
lock-boxes located in the Grounds Shop, near 
the McKenzie and New Hamp time clocks, or 
by Admin HR Services in the lower level of '53 
Commons.  
You should have confidence that the survey is 
completely anonymous and confidential, as is 
it being managed by Deo Mwano Consulting. 
Consolidated results will be shared with all 
divisional employees. 
Questions about the survey can be directed 
to deo@deomwano.com. Thank you for your 
participation.  
See the list of employees with milestone 
years of service and Nick's office hours 
following. 



10 years 
• Justin Betters, Dining Services

• Scott Botelho, Engineering & Utilities

• Dakota Collins, Custodial Services

• Charles Crump, Custodial Services

• Derek Fields, Custodial Services

• Julie Findley, CS Operations

• Terry Impey, Real Estate

• Richard Jacobs, Custodial Services

• Jordan Kendall, Residential Ops

• James Martell, Equipment Mtnce Shop

• Kevin Nelson, Campus Planning

• Riley Patry, Woodlands Office

• Eric Romano, Dining Services

• Michael Slicer, Custodial Services

15 years
• Ethan Boyce, Dining Services

• Bruce Crandall, Grounds Services

• Caroline Eastman, Custodial Services

• Bonnie Emery, Dining Services

• Scott Jandreau, Dining Services

• Adam Langley, Dining Services

• Stephen LeBlanc, CS Operations

• Christopher Magliola, Dining Services

• Michael Niesiobedzki, Dining Services

• Seth Parker, Electrical Shop

• Kristin Post, Dining Services

• Daniel Potter, Residential Ops

• Jeff Quigley, Dining Services

• Allen Severance, Residential Ops

• Jeramie Tullar, Residential Ops

• Zachary Welch, Residential Ops

• Joanna Whitcomb, Campus Planning

Congratulations to these Campus Services employees 
who are recognized for milestone years of service!



25 years

• John Biele, Electrical Shop

• Edwin Hill, Grounds Services

• Frank Roberts, FO&M

30 years 

• Sheldon Brown, Residential Ops

• Kevin Hammond, Power Plant

• Johnny Johnson, Paint Shop

35 years

• Jonathan Blake, Paint Shop

• Bradley Hanna, Residential Ops

• Peter Marsh, Paint Shop

20 years

• Shane Brightly, Residential Ops

• Lynn Guthrie, Work Control

• Timothy Hoisington, Grounds Services

• Jennifer Jones, Real Estate

• Deanna Mansfield, Dining Services

• Souleymane Marzouk, Dining Services

• Scott Melendy, Grounds Services

• Gene Purington, Dining Services

• Matthew Stender, Residential Ops

• Matt Trombley, Dining Services

THANK YOU for Your Service!



Meet Nick Davis!
For the month of December, Nick will have office hours at various 
locations. This is an open invitation to meet and chat with Nick 
about how work is going, ideas you have for improvement, or to 
chat about professional development you are interested in!

Need a time to meet with Nick outside of his office hours? Not a problem–
email Nick at Nick.Davis@dartmouth.edu to schedule a time to meet

mailto:Nick.Davis@dartmouth.edu
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